
with us and to see our 

plans for the next  WoW 

decade.    

 

  

You are invited to WoW 

Mums’ 10 years celebration  

of our community work, 

campaigns and self-help 

solutions to ubiquitous 

problems, which can now 

be seen as a success, since 

we are getting the results 

of our hard work through 

our children graduating 

from universities and     

colleges. 

This has been achieved 

through our sustained   

support of good parenting, 

which leads to children  

making the good choices in 

their lives.  

We hope you can come 

to City Hall on 7th      

November to celebrate 

Residents of Haven Lodge 

had a chance to join the 

Community Trip to 

Bournemouth, organised 

by Kambala Estate RA, 

through help of WoW 

Mums who funded their 

tickets. Residents enjoyed 

the trip very much and 

loved being included in the 

community events and  

being with their neighbors.    

Weather was good and 

everyone had fun.       

Next trip is to Dickensian 

Christmas  Market in 

Rochester in December. 

Please contact WoW 

Mums if you are over 65 

and live in Kambala estate 

for free tickets.  

WoW 10 Years Celebration 

N E X T  

M O N T H :  

WoW Karate   

WoW Drama  

WoW with 

Barnardo’s 

 

 

WoW Art class 
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DEDIC 

 

Trip to Bournemouth 

WOW MUMS 

Women of Wandsworth 
W O W M U M S . O R G . U K  A U G U S T  2 0 1 7  I S S U E  1 1 7  

W.O.W  Parent    

Forum  

every  

Saturday term time 

from                           

10 am—12pm in KLS 

 

W.O.W Enterprise 

and Work  Club 

every third Friday 

from  10am—12 in        

Revolution 

 

 

W.O.W                    

Inter-Generational 

Coffee Morning  

Twice a month in 

Haven Lodge  

WoW Karate Every 

Saturday term time 

in KLS 10am—12 



P A G E  2  

Christ Church School’s Harvest 

WoW Intergenerational Dance   
This is a call for aspiring, 

amateur and profes-

sional dancers, actors, 

musicians, singers and 

visual artists of any level, 

age, background or  

ability to participate in a  

’Move Exhibition’    

creativity experiment in 

movement, performance 

and visual art, culminat-

ing in a show case   

opening of WoW 10 

years anniversary    

celebration on 7th    

November in City Hall. 

Dance classes will be 

held Royal Academy of 

Dance in Battersea with   

elderly residents, WoW 

Kids and all other     

interested people from 

our community, from 

mid September. 

This creative artistic 

dance project is led by 

choreographer and 

dance teacher form 

Royal Academy of 

Dance Jo Leahy.   

Please contact 

07811660580 if you’d 

like to take part in this 

creative celebration and 

perform in Map Room 

in City Hall London.     

WoW Mums and local community 

were invited to Christ Church 

School’s Secret Garden in Falcon 

Estate to harvest their fruits and 

vegetables, grown by the school 

children. 

The RHS award winning garden 

has produced the biggest pumpkin, 

grown in an urban garden last 

year, so the children are keen to 

grow even a bigger one this year. 

Children wrote a book about 

their green ecological journey.    

W O W  M U M S  



the residents while  doing 

some crafts together and 

having lunch with some of 

them. We hope to visit 

again soon.  

St Peter's has also started 

a group called 'Living Life' 

for over 60s - activities, 

soup and chat - 2.30pm 

every Tuesday at St Peter's 

Centr. All welcome.’ said 

Helen Taylor from Batter-

sea. 

WoW Mums are very 

pleased that our intergenera-

tional initiative has resonated 

very well with St. Peter’s 

Church group, who organised 

a fun day and lunch in Doris 

Emmerton Sheltered Housing 

Accommodation to join 

WoW Mums’ intergenera-

tional effort to integrate the 

elderly in every day life of 

our community.  

‘We really enjoyed meeting 

As part of WoW Mums Inter-generational 

project, on 8th August 2017 the young    

people from NCS visited the residents at 

Haven Lodge, under the leadership of Megan 

from The Challenge and WoW Mum Andrea 

Moore. 

12 youths from London prepared a tasty 

lunch for three generations. The table was 

decorated with vases and flowers.  

Starter was tomato soup and crusty bread 

and butter- very yummy. There was then a 

game of bingo, with all three generations  

taking part.  

Main course was Roast chicken, Yorkshire 

pudding, mash potato, carrots , peas and 

gravy, all cooked from scratch by the young 

people from NCS.  

Pudding was Apple crumble and custard.    

The young people were pleasant and very 

helpful. They were well organised and highly 

disciplined.  Please contact WoW Mums if 

you’d like to help the elderly in your area. 

Doris Emmerton Event 

WoW Mentoring NCS Youth 

WOW 


